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To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: Comments Re: File Numbers Z.13.038 and 19T-13Vv007

| am informed that I can provide written input/comment on the planning application noted above,
which is scheduled for a public hearing on Nov 26, 2013,

I support the development of the Vaughan Hospital but would like the City to thoroughly
consider and implement solutions to the future traffic congestion. Right now, the citizens around
this property are already experiencing frustrations with the congestion caused by Wonderland
(regular season and Fear Fest in October), and general traffic caused by residential
developments east of Jane Street.

Currently, upon exit from Hwy 400 onto Major Mackenzie, there are numerous traffic lights that
slow down traffic. The proposed application is planning to add yet another traffic light, which [
think will contribute to the congestion. Traffic is slow enough with the current number of traffic
lights after Jane Street that are not even one minute apart { one at the McDonalds and one right
after).

The proposed plan indicates a potential street to exit from Major Mackenzie into the hospital
(Streets H and F). This is fine if there is no traffic light. Additionally, there should be more streets
proposed so there are more access to Street C for the poor souls that live north of Jane and
therefore must go through the congestion to turn north on Jane Street. These proposed exits to
Street C will help alleviate the problem.

In general, there is no turning back on building the hospital. But the City must seriously and
carefully consider how it will resolve the traffic mess that will be caused. It shouldn't take 30 min
to get home after exiting Hwy 400 when | live not even five minutes North of Jane.

Thanks for considering my input.

Deana Kingsada



